Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 11:33 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to development proposal DA2023/1030 - Demolition of
existing building and operation of an organic waste transfer station

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland councillors

| am writing to express my objection to the development proposal DA2023/1030.

There are some reasons for the objection of new development.

1. Lidcombe is now a big residential city and the population of Lidcombe is growing a lot. there is
developed lots of apartment that is already causing traffic congestion in local street. If the
development is approved, this will cause severe traffic jams in the local area.

2. safety concern with heavy vehicle traffic - more than 120 trucks will travel daily in local area is
increased risk of pedestrians and nearby primary schools and day care centres.

3. environmentalissue

| really worry about environmental and health concerns because pollutants from waste.

In the view of raised concerns, | politely ask the Cumberland Council to consider carefully these
objections for the quality of life and wellbeing of Lidcombe and nearby residents.

| look forward to a prompt response and good feedback.

Thank you for your attention
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